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13th September 2021
Dear Parents

Telephones
We are having new phones installed in school tomorrow (Tuesday) afternoon. If you have any issues trying to contact the office please email admin@gomeldon.wilts.sch.uk Thank you.

Flu Vaccinations – Message from the School Immunisation Team
Dear Parents
 
This year your child will be offered a free flu vaccination in school and we will shortly be sending communication via the school with regards to consent for this.  However, we are aware there are some children that, due to an underlying medical condition, are at increased risk from the flu virus – if you believe that your child is in the category and you would like the opportunity to book them into an early community clinic please contact our single point of access (SPA) on 0300 247 0082 or vcl.immunisations@nhs.net.  Please note this is an extremely busy time for our phones and therefore if you are struggling to get through please don’t hesitate to contact us via e-mail and someone will return your call.
 
Best wishes
 
School Aged Immunisation Team

